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,JQHH V. TUNNKY
CALI IrO RNID

'MmHeb Wfer4e %emafe
WASHINGTON. D.C. 2KIIO

I~larch 1st 1976

To: Congressional Liaision
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
1(ashington, D.C. 20SSS

Enclosure From: Frederic A. Lane, M.D.
5101 Ojai Drive
Bakersfield, California 93306

Ref:
proposed San Joaquin Nuclear Project

I forward the attached for your consideration. I would appreciate
receiving your response with an additional carbon, and the return
of tbe ori inal corres cadence, as soon as possible. Pleas~exrect
your rep y to r. u y e eon of my Nashington, D.C. staff.

e

Thank you for your time and effort.

S ncerely

lN V. T NEY
United States Senat r

i~fr. Rudy de Leon
- Office of Senator John V. Tunney

6221 Dirksen Senate Office Building
washington, D.C. 205 0
202-ZZ4-9049
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KERN COUNTY P«J«r L»>F.,ITIC.
A TASK FORCE STUDY

5101 Ojai Drive
Bakersfield CA 93306

20 February 1976

Hon. William Anders, Chairman
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COh~aQSION
Washington D.C. 20555

Dear Chairman Anders: RE: PROPOSED SAN JOAQUIN NUCLEAR
PROJECT -- NRC FILE 8499

We commend the staff of the Nuclear Regulatory Commission for your
diligent investigation into the earthquake fault conditions at the
site of the proposed San Joaquin Nuclear Project in Kern County,
California (NRC 8499).

Our review of documents in the local public library indicates that the
Commission has not wavered in its determination to receive accurate
and complete information from the applicant before considering
issuance of preliminary site approval in regard to 'limited issues including
earthquake safety.

The recent discovery of t:he importance of the Hosgri Zone Fault offshore
the Diablo Canyon facility in California reportedly imperils licensing
of that facility when construction" is completed.

Clearly, the cautious approach being taken by the Commission in connection
with the Ssn Joaquin Project is very wise.

It is always less expensive to learn about major siting deterents, such
as esrthgcake dangers, before'binding commitments are made or any
sS.te mbrk commences.

Yours 'truly,

PROJECT LtSD USE, INC.

F eder'c A. Lane, M.D.
President

cc: <Won. John V. Tunney
Hon. Alan Cranston
Hon. William Ketchum
John F. Stolz, Branch LWR2-1
Robert H. Norris, USGS, Denver
Attorney General - California
Center for Law in the Public

Interest (F.P." Sutherland Esq)
Secretary for Resources-California
Office of Planning & Research-Cal.
Hon. Walter Stiern - Cal. Senate
Hon. Bill Thomas - Cal. Assembly




